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Braunton Countryside Centre Improvements  

The Parish Council, who own the 

building, have turned the frontage 

into a community shared space.  The 

Chairman of the Parish Council, Cllr 

Derrick Spear says, “This area, 

located in the heart of the village, 

can now be used by local schools, 

clubs, not-for-profit organisations 

and charities for educational 

purposes, raising awareness of local 

issues, meetings, fund raising and 

other community-led events 

providing an all year round area that 

can be utilised by the local 

community.”  Cllr Spear went on to 

say that, “the Parish Council are 

delighted that the works have been 

successfully completed and the 

building and new exhibitions are now 

open for the enjoyment of locals and 

visitors alike.”  The project was 

supported by DCC and NDC through 

the Town and Parish fund. 

The redevelopment of the Braunton 

Countryside Centre is now 

completed and was opened in time 

for the Easter weekend.   

The Countryside Centre Chairman, 

Ken Rutherford, accepted handover 

of the keys from the building 

contractors, CDL Southwest Limited 

on 31
st
 March. Ken said, “we are 

immensely proud of this achievement 

following several years of trying. 

Nearly all the funding was from local 

sources including the Parish Council, 

Fullabrook CIC and Vivian Moon. 

Several new exhibitions and projects 

are planned for this year and there 

will be a grand opening later in the 

summer.”  



Meetings Calendar 2017 

Full Council Meetings are held 

in the Council Chamber at the 

Parish Hall on the second 

Monday of each month and 

additional meetings, to primarily 

consider planning applications, 

are held on the fourth Monday of 

each month.   

7pm 8 May 2017  (Annual 

Council Meeting) 

7pm 22 May 2017 

7pm 12 June 2017 

Chaloners Road 

Braunton 

Devon, EX33 2ES 

Braunton Parish Council 

Phone:  01271 812131 

Email:  info@brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Web:  www.brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Facebook.com/BrauntonParishCouncil 

Twitter: @brauntonparish 

Hours: 9am -12 noon, Monday to Friday 

Tracey Lovell, Clerk to the Council 
Angela Corner, Senior Council Officer 
Jane Fewings, Admin Assistant 

Help to Prevent Flooding in Braunton  

Ensuring that surface water is 

able to drain away freely on the 

roads will help to keep our area 

from flooding.  Reporting any 

problems with roads and 

transport in Devon is 

straightforward via the Devon 

County Council website.  Simply 

search ‘Report a Problem 

Devon’. 

For flooding or blocked drains 

click on this section and  you 

will be able to pinpoint on a map 

the location of the drain and 

enter details about the problem.  

It is also possible to upload a 

photo to the site. 

You can report various issues 

including potholes, fallen trees, 

obstructions and streetlights or 

traffic lights which are out. 

How to report problems with 

county surface water gullies, 

drains &  ditches (and other 

problems on Devon’s Highways) 


